
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
26th January 2022 

 

Danushka Senadeera  

Chief Executive Officer 

Danushka Senadeera Photography Pvt Ltd 

 

Dear Mr. Senadeera, 

 

Letter of Appreciation for the Contribution of Promotional Material 

 

Sri Lanka is an island of opportunities and blessed with amazing landscapes that are 

breathtaking on its own. Post pandemic, in our efforts to revive Sri Lanka Tourism to its former 

glory and more, Wedding tourism is one key aspect that we, Sri Lanka Tourism Promotion 

Bureau have been quite keen upon and has heavily focused upon.  

 

In such an environment, having been quite an experienced and renowned photographer and a 

conceptualizer in the wedding industry, we wish to thank you and appreciate your contribution 

of 200 photographs of yours with their copyrights waived completely to be utilized for 

promotional purposes intended for Sri Lanka Tourism and its affiliated activities.  

 

I would personally ensure you that the material you have provided will be definitely utilized to 

its maximum potential in our efforts in promoting Sri Lanka and will in return benefit the 

Wedding industry as a whole. As a nation, we are grateful for responsible and accountable Sri 

Lankans of your nature who understand and try to facilitate the national need of the hour. 

 

Thank you for your contribution! Look forward to future collaborations on this same accord! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

  
Kimarli Fernando 

Chairperson 

Sri Lanka Tourism  

   
    

 


